Martin Leppert

Seagate Technology
7801 Computer Ave
Bloomington, MN 55435

August 5", 2020

Planning Division — City of Bloomington
1800 West Old Shakopee Road
Bloomington, MN 55431

City Planning Division:

Seagate Technology was pursuing construction of a 600 stall parking ramp, additional
lot modifications, and a roughly 170,000 sf production and office/lab expansion.
Although we still plan to execute these projects in the future, the current
macroeconomic environment and internal pressure to reduce capital spend has put this
project on hold. Seagate would therefore like to withdraw our application PL2020-112
for the ramp, which is the first step in the overall project. We look forward to working
with the City again when this expansion project is given the green light to start again.

As the Seagate project manager for this addition, please reach out if you have any
questions.

Regards,

Ptz

Martin Leppe

Facilities Staff Engineer
612-723-8721
martin.l.leppert@seagate.com



